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We are now in Term 4 which is going to be a very different Term than normal. We are going to be uploading documents up onto GLOW each day for you to do with your children. I have uploaded a few things in Spring/Summer activities. These include learning about the parts of a flower by cutting it into parts. 
I have also seen a lot of butterflies in my garden and we normally have our own caterpillars in the nursery. I have uploaded instructions of how to make your own Butterfly feeder. You could even ask your child if they remember our caterpillars/butterfly from last year and can they remember how many we had?
Pre-school children this term is all about getting your child ready for P1. You could do some activities like helping your child practice their name using different arts such as chalk, paint, paint and even wet water brushes outside. When you are going outside for your daily walk encourage your child to get ready by themselves by putting their own jacket on, zipping up their jacket and their own shoes as in P1 they have their own cloakroom with not as many helpers. 
This week we have also put up a child friendly video explaining about covid-19. A link for the woodland trust for fun activities to take part with your family that live in your house. A link for access to free newspapers, children’s books from Aberdeenshire library.  Ways to use Vegetable scraps and cars for paintings. Also some ways to develop shapes through shape monsters.
We have now organised each activities into folders. The folders include Literacy, Numeracy, Outdoors/Physical, Spring/Summer etc. This is where you can find everything. There is a video of Miss Strang reading a Digger book and next week we will be uploading a video from all the nursery teachers… how exciting! 
We will put up more activities to support your child throughout this term! 
Stay safe and hope everyone is well, Love the Nursery Team.
Miss Strang, Miss Parker, Mrs Garden and Mrs Milne x

